
Healthy Hunger is back!

Hello Families,

My name is Erin Pruden, and along with Leanne Schneider, we are the coordinators for Healthy 

Hunger. We wanted to let you know that Healthy Hunger is all set to go on Wednesdays, starting 
September 18th and we have a few start-up reminders to go over.

- Please log into your Healthy Hunger account @healthyhunger.ca and re-register your child under 

their new class/grade.  **Now available to all students! Grades K-9**

- All orders close 5 days before, so make sure to place your order before Friday, Sept 13th at 11:59pm, 

if you would like your child to receive lunch on Sept 18th.

- If your child is going to be AWAY on a Healthy Hunger day for any reason, and you can not cancel 

your order online, then please call/email the office by NO LATER than 11:00am the day of, with 

instructions as to what you would like done with your child's lunch.  **If no instructions are provided 
(for the child away that day), the lunch will then be used at our discretion**

- Healthy Hunger is an ongoing fundraiser. All funds raised through this initiative go to the Nutrition 

Allocation Fund. This fund is used for initiatives such as: school wide pancake breakfast, office snack 

food program, and other fun nutrition based events.

If you have any questions, concerns, or would like to volunteer with Healthy Hunger, please reach out 

to Erin at namaoschoolfundraising@gmail.com

Thank you for your support!
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